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26th January 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

This evening we were notified by NHS testing that 2 members of staff in separate bubbles, had tested positively for Covid-19. They were in school yesterday and today but were asymptomatic. They were tested as part of our daily testing for all staff.
As per the guidance, this means that the relevant class bubbles will close until Friday 5th January for residential and critical worker pupil and Monday 8th January for all other pupils. This will affect Apple, Peach, Banana, Rosemary, Cinnamon and Ginger classes.
No other staff or children are symptomatic as a result of this.

I fully understand that this will cause some anxieties amongst our school community. Let me reassure you that we are following Government guidance in our response to this isolated incident. We have notified the DfE and the local Health Protection Team and will be following their advice. If you have any questions, then please let me know. I will update you with any relevant developments.

Kind regards,

Vicki Dwyer

Deputy Head of School
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